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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:46 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: pass HB 2269!

 

 

From: Guy Berliner [mailto:guy.berliner@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:44 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: pass HB 2269! 

 
For years I lived just down the street from Bullseye Glass in Southeast Portland, where unbeknownst to me I 
was slowly being poisoned like everyone else in the neighborhood by emissions of airborne arsenic particles 
resulting in levels many times exceeding EPA established safe levels. This disgraceful situation continued for so 
long for lack of any adequate monitoring or funding thereof. What value is there in even having a Department 
of Environmental Quality if it has no resources to do its job?? This catastrophic situation must be rectified 
immediately. I urge the members of the Energy and Environment Committee to support HB 2269, which will 
help us to start to address these and other ongoing public health disasters, some of which we probably don't 
even know about yet, just as we remained blissfully ignorant of Bullseye's activities for decades.  
 
 
Very sincerely yours, 

Guy Berliner 
503-941-0101 


